
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Residents  

 

We have been advised that a small percentage of residents are experiencing 

issues with their Extractor Fans.  We have reported this to Smith and Byford 

this morning, 2nd May 2023 and their engineers will be on site on Wednesday, 

10th May between 8 am to 1 pm to address the issue. 

 

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Estate Office Staff 


